ATTENTION KANSAS CITY MISSOURI VOTERS:

Due to the “Stay at Home” order enacted on March 21, 2020, by the City of Kansas City
Missouri, and conjunction with other local governmental agencies, for the next 30 days or until
April 23, 2020, the Kansas City Board of Election Commissioners (KCEB) will be open for
business, however will not be open to the public for walk-in traffic.

For people wishing to vote absentee or to register to vote:

e Voters who need to vote absentee are encouraged to download and print the April 7
(changed to June 2) School and Special election absentee ballot application online at:
https://www.kceb.org/useruploads/3_104_07_20/47/Absentee_Application_for_April_7
2020. pdf. The absentee ballot application will be available online through May 20.
Absentee ballots must be received by our office no later than 7:00 p.m. on June 2, 2020.

e Kansas City residents who need to register to vote can register online at:
https://s1.s0s.mo.gov/elections/voterregistration/. The deadline to register for the April 7
(changed to June 2) election was March 11, 2020. However, people registering now will
be registered for all future elections.

For other questions, to schedule an appointment, or to fill out a write-in declaration, please e-
mail us at kceb@kceb.org.

We do apologize for any inconvenience this change may have caused, however it is paramount to
ensure the safety of our staff and the voters of Kansas City Missouri!
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